Lunch Menu Alterations Notification

Dear Team,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you of some upcoming
alterations to our lunch menu that will take effect starting next week.

Changes Include:
o Replacement of the Chicken Caesar Salad with a Grilled Vegetable Salad.
« Introduction of a Vegan Chili option on Mondays.
« Removal of the Fish Tacos from the menu.

We are making these changes to better cater to dietary preferences and enhance our menu
offerings. We appreciate your understanding and support in this transition.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please feel free to reach out.
Thank you!

Sincerely,
The Culinary Team



